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T.A. Loving Company Selected for Herman Park Center Project 
 
The Goldsboro City Council on Dec. 17 approved a contract hiring T.A. Loving 
Company for the design and construction of a new Herman Park Recreation Center. 
Phase I, which includes preconstruction and design, will cost $735,950. 
  
The nearly $736,000 for Phase I initially will come from the City’s General Fund and 
later be reimbursed with proceeds from the installment financing for the project. 
  
The Herman Park Center project includes the construction of an approximately 
39,000-square-foot facility to include 2.5 gymnasiums, a game room, fitness room, 
laundry, offices, locker rooms and a kitchen. The entire project is expected to cost 
$11 million. 
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